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Request for Information 
 

 

   
 

 

23-VSW-WTL-032 / TUNTUTULIAK PROJECT STORAGE/LODGING 

Introduction: 
 
The Department of Environmental Conservation, Division of Village Safe Water (VSW) public notice that VSW 
will be entering into a single source contract with Tuntutuliak Moravian Church (contractor) to provide 
approximately 720 square feet of rental space in the town of Tuntutuliak. This space will primarily be used 
for storage material and limited housing for an estimated four-year period. 
 
Factual Evidence: 
VSW has identified the following points that are in the State’s best interest to enter into a single source 
contract: 

1. The contractor is the only contractor that can provide the three bedrooms with storage. 
2. The contractor is the only contractor that can provide the accommodation for this length of time. 

 
Determination: 
For the above reasons VSW determines that competitively soliciting this procurement is contrary to the 
public’s interest and that award of this single source contract is in the State’s best interest. This determination 
is not arbitrary, capricious, or prompted by corruption. 
 
Response Information: 
Vendors may submit via email any concerns about this determination to the procurement officer prior to July 
3, 2023 @ 2:00 PM AST. 
 
Procurement Officer contact information:  
 
Procurement Officer: April Akers   Email: april.akers@alaska.gov  
 
Important Notice: 
The information provided in the RFI is subject to change and is not binding. The State of Alaska, Department 
of Environmental Conservation (DEC) does not intend to award a contract from this RFI, nor will DEC be 
financially responsible for the preparation, or administrative costs incurred in response to this RFI. All costs 
associated with responding will be solely at the interested party’s expense. Not responding to this RFI does 
not preclude participation in any future RFP, if any is issued. DEC may or may not choose to meet with 
potential offerors to get further clarification of potential capability to meet requirements. All submissions 
become DEC property and will not be returned.  
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